
The Donut Factory To Open New
Location In Dartmouth
Last week with the permission of owner Jackie Webb, we teased
a couple of photos of the signage being installed at the The
Donut Factory’s new location in North Dartmouth. Today, we can
report that the timeline to open of the new location (246
State Rd.) is tentatively schedule for late September.

“This new location will be an express, and carry 90% of the
product we feature at our Fairhaven location (7 Howland Rd)
and will be open 7 days a week, 6am to 6pm. We’ve been looking
to  expand  into  Dartmouth  for  some  time  and  this  location
offered high visibility and a consistent flow of traffic” says
Jackie.

You’ll be able to get all of their gourmet donuts,Nitro Cold
Brew,  coffee  rolls  and  classic  treats  as  well  as  their
enormous, jam packed linguica rolls! Their daily promos like
Monday’s buy 3 get one free rolls, 99 Cent giant glazed donut
Wedenesday deals will also be honored at both locations.

With this expansion there is also the need for additional
staff, so if you’re interested in joining a growing business
stop by the Fairhaven location and set up an interview. They
are hiring for full and part time positions.

You  can  follow  the  Donut  Factory  on  Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/therealdonutfactory
and  on  Instagram:
https://www.instagram.com/therealdonutfactory/
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